
The Lord blessed in a tremendous way at the “Our Generation Summit” in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee.  
Close to 400 people were in attendance and many young people surrendered their lives to serve 
the Lord.  Several gave their lives specifically as missionaries. We are grateful for all of our team 
missionaries’ effort and work to make this event possible. 

One of our goals this year is that the Lord would allow us to encourage young people to give their 
lives to the Savior.  Several Christian schools and colleges have opened the doors for us to come 
in and present missions, and we would love the opportunity to come into your school and talk to 
your young people about how God can use them.  

We are excited that several of our missionary families are finishing up deputation this year and will 
be going to the mission field.  Paul and Amber Taube will be leaving in February for the country 
of India to begin language school.  I will have the privilege to visit them in March.   As many 
are heading to the mission field, others will be starting their training time in the “Our Generation 
Training Center”.  The Training Center now offers a one-year program for those who have already 
finished their Bible training elsewhere and are looking for an intense year of training about missions. 

Because we desire for our missionaries to continue growing and being challenged while they are 
raising their support, we host a monthly missionary meeting in our home with all the VBM family.  
It is not uncommon to have over 50 people at these meetings as we encourage one another and 
allow them to ask questions about missions and the work that the Lord has called them to do.  Our 
Pastor, Austin Gardner, has many years of successful ministry under his belt and is always a help 
to our missionaries during these meetings.  

The Lord allowed us to finally finish a project we have been working on for some time now, a daily 
missions devotional book called “They Turned the World Upside Down”.  Each day has a passage 
of Scripture, a short biography of a missionary and a challenge for spiritual growth.  It is designed 
to be used in family devotions, as Sunday school material or for your teen group.  If you or your 
church would like to order copies, you can find them online at ourgenerationpublishing.com
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